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Herbal Extracts Manufacturer
Phyto Chemical and Herbal Extracts Manufacturer, supplier and
exporter in India. Our team of experienced Herbal Extracts division
is engaged in extracting and marketing standardized Herbal
Extracts of the best quality for domestic and international
customer. We are developed with more number of standardized
Herbal Extracts covering different segments which includes
medicinal, health supplements and cosmeceuticals. The offered
range of Herbal Extracts meets the growing needs of the
pharmaceutical, cosmetic, ayurvedic and food industries. Aqueous
and alcohol extracts of herbs are processed to specific strengths
and supplied in the form of soft extract or dry extract powders to
customers required specifications.
Some of our diverse range of Herbal Extracts includes Curcumin
extract, Tamarind paste, Garcinia cambogia, Turmeric oleoresin,
Withania somnifera, Black pepper extract, Boswellia serrata
extract, Commiphora mukul extract etc. We manufacture an
extensive assortment of herbal extracts India, pure herbs, medicinal
herb extracts and extracts from bark / fruits / leaves / flowers /
seeds. We are engaged in manufacturing herbal extracts for liver
care products/medicines, cough care products /medicines, skin care
products / medicines, skin whitening products/medicines, anti-viral
/anti-bacterial/anti-fungal medicines /products, anti-allergic
medicines / products, anti-cancer medicines / products, food
supplements, food and beverages, dairy products and woman
diseases / women nutrition in India

Herbal Extracts Producer
We are introduced as leading Herbal Extracts Producer in
Ahmedabad, India with variety of Herbal Extracts as per the needs

of the esteem customers. The offered range of Herbal Extract is a
substance or an active with desirable properties that are extracted
from the specific part of a plant which is frequently by treating it
with a solvent. Extracts are considered as one of the simplest way
to enjoy the goodness of herbs and these extracts are a substance
made by extracting a part of raw material by using solvents or
water. The offered range Herbal Extracts are essentially added and
used in cosmetic formulations. Apart from cosmetic usage,
numerous related properties like antioxidant, anti-inflammatory,
antiseptic, and antimicrobial properties are used in herbal medicine.
The offered products are praised by the users for their excellent
results, balanced composition, no side effects and attractive aroma.

Herbal Extraction
By leveraging our extensive market knowledge, we provide the best
quality assortment of Herbal Extraction in India. Phyto Chemicals
has been actively betrothed in the development and production of
advanced herbal extraction plants. We are flourished with huge
manufacturing unit with latest technology machinery and process
equipment on a turnkey basis. Our incepted herbal extraction
plants are specially designed for a huge range of herbal extracts
from the different parts of a plant or a tree including, seeds, barks,
roots, shrubs, flowers, etc. We are developed with top line
manufacturing facility, compliant with CGMP standards, and
supplying the herbal extracts which retain the most concentrated
forms of active ingredients. Our technologically advanced and wellorganized herbal extraction plant is designed by a team of expert
engineers with rich industry experience. Our state of the art
laboratories conduct hard tests for quality control and widespread
research goes into the development of products that are of the
highest quality and in step with the necessities of the customers.

Garcinia Cambogia Extract

We are one of the most demanded manufacturer and supplier of
different types of Garcinia Cambogia Extract which is widely used
in many health claims over the years. One of the best benefit of
Garcinia Cambogia is its metabolism boosting properties,
Hydrocitric Acid which helps up metabolism allowing the body to
use more energy than it takes in. Moreover its takes immense
pleasure to say that our manufactured extract are widely used in
industry like Pharmaceutical, Ayurveda and other food industries
for extracting premium quality herbal extracts that significantly
affect the health in a positive manner. Garcinia Extract useful in
weight loss & prevention of accumulation of fat. Dried fruit rinds of
Garcenia have been used widely for centuries throughout
Southeast Asia for culinary purposes as a condiment and flavoring
agent in place of tamarind or lemon.

Botanical Extracts
Empowered with team experienced professionals we are engaged
in extracting wide range of Botanical Extracts which are considered
as concentrated plant materials offering therapeutic properties
which have been extracted through variety of methods, including
steam distillation, solvent extraction, CO2 extraction and cold
pressing. We are one of the most demanded Botanical Extracts
Manufacturer in Ahmedabad, Gujarat. Our extraction methods
guarantee that the active ingredient preserves its high power. Pure
extraction media and pure water used in the procedure guarantees
that the extract is of very fine quality. The Botanical extracts
contains of the particular compounds found in the herbs and plants
that prerequisite to be derived for medicinal and cosmetic
purposes. We are developed with huge acre of processing unit
which is well-equipped with all the required extraction, isolation,
purification, synthesis and fermentation equipment’s technology
that allow us to undertake an ample order of our respected

customers without any delay. The quality of active ingredients in an
extract depends on the botanical process being utilized for
extraction.

Plant Extracts
Phyto Chemicals is a recognized Plant Extracts manufacturer in
Ahmedabad, Gujarat, India. We are affianced in sourcing highest
quality and naturally derived active ingredients and ethical at the
most affordable prices. With these increasing demands of phyto
chemicals we are engaged in targeting the extraction of active
metabolites in the form of purified herbal extracts with all kinds of
herbal requirements along with the requisite technical support. Our
main key forte is our highly proficient team professionals and
modern technology which examines and provides you the best
phytoextracts with 100% certified purity products with hygienic
packaging. We at Phyto Chemicals are dealing with the Herbal
Concentrates, Plant Extracts, Bulk Herbal Extracts, Extracts for Bio
Fertilizers, Extracts for Cosmetics, Extracts for dietary
supplements which are purely natural and do not contain any side
effects or steroids.

Ayurvedic Extracts
We are renowned manufacturer, supplier and exporter of quality
assortment of Ayurvedic Extracts that are great in demand today
and the reason behind this is its natural formula that gently
rejuvenated the skin and provides a radiant glow. Our range of
products include haritaki extract powder, neem powder, psyllium
husk powder, amla powder, gokshura powder and shuddha shilajit
powder. It can function as an antioxidant to improve your body's
immunity and memory, an anti-inflammatory, an energy booster,
and a diuretic to remove excess fluid from your body. With pure
organic extracts, these cosmetic products do not have any injurious

effect on the skin, this is the major reason that the majority of
people switch to ayurvedic cosmetic products. These offered range
of Ayurvedic Extracts are processed by using superior quality
natural herbs and chemicals that are procured from authentic and
reliable vendors of the market. These offered extracts are highly
demanded among customers owing to their high effectiveness, no
side-effect, great taste and capability to treat several diseases.

Curcumin Extracts
We are devoted towards offering the qualitative range of Curcumin
Extracts as per client’s precise need and requirements. Curcumin
Extracts manufacturer, supplier and exporter in India is
Ahmedabad renowned brand. Curcumin Extracts are a substance in
turmeric, which helps to reduce inflammation. Curcumin Extracts
are widely used to make medicine as it comprises a yellow-coloured
lipophilic polyphenol substance which is known as Turmeric. As per
the research and studies Curcumin are known to have antioxidant,
anti-inflammatory, anticancer effects and has an important role in
prevention and treatment of numerous illnesses ranging especially
from cancer to autoimmune, neurological, cardiovascular diseases,
and diabetic. It meant to increase the biological activity and
physiological effects of the curcumin on the body by synthesizing
curcumin analogues.

Grape Seed Extract
For enhancing wellness through natural products, Phyto Chemicals
Life Science is engaged in offering diverse types of natural, herbal,
and ayurvedic extracts. We are renowned brand name recognized
as leading manufacturer, supplier and exporter of wide range of
Grape Seed Extract which is a dietary supplement made by
removing, drying and pulverizing the bitter-tasting seeds of grapes.
The offered Grape Seed Extracts are extracted from the seeds of

wine grapes which is promoted as a dietary supplement for various
conditions, including venous insufficiency, promoting wound
healing, and reducing inflammation. Grape seeds are opulent in
antioxidants, including phenolic acids, anthocyanins, flavonoids,
and oligomeric proanthocyanidin complexes (OPCs). Grape
extracts are recycled for sicknesses of the heart and blood vessels,
high blood pressure, high cholesterol, and many other conditions.
We offer operative, result oriented and quality accepted an
assortment of products which are an effluence of the intensive
analysis fusing the grant of herbs and efficiency of science.

Boswellia Serrata Extract
We are generally applauded for making accessible Boswellia
Serrata Extracts that are known as Salai Guggal or Indian
Olibanum. The Boswellia Serrata Extract that we offer is abundantly
found in different places in Gujarat and across India. Boswellia
Serrata Extract that helps in improving breathing, reduce sudden
attacks and decrease some symptoms in people with asthma.
These offered extracts are very useful for joint care as it doesn’t
only eradicate joint pain but also exterminates any joint related
problem, it’s also cures rheumatism and arithritis, thus useful for
the bone health. We employ the most progressive extraction and
isolation technology accessible in the world for manufacturing
herbal derivates.

Ashwgandha Extract
Ashwagandha Extract Manufacturers in India Phyto Life Science is
a leading firm that is the best supplier, wholesaler and exporter of
Ashwagandha Extract which is known as Withania Somnifera, has
been used as Ayurvedic Herb. It is also prominent for its
adaptogenic antistress consequence. According to Ayurveda,
Ashwagandha is outstanding for vitality as well as rejuvenation and

is a wide-ranging health booster. The leaves and root of this short
herb have multipurpose medicinal values. It is used for numerous
varieties of disease processes and mainly as a nervine tonic of
Herbal Extracts or Herbal powders. Being a powerful adaptogen, it
improves the body's resilience to stress. Ashwagandha increases
the body's defense against disease by improving the cell-mediated
immunity. Our products are extensively used in ayurvedic
formulations and by the cosmetic industry due to the pure quality.
Our state of the art laboratories conduct severe tests for quality
control and widespread research goes into the development of
products that are of the highest quality and in step with the
necessities of the consumers. We are exporting our quality
products all over the Globe.

Coleus Forshkoli 10% Extract
Forshkolin is well-known Herb Extract activator of adenylyl cyclase
which is drived from the roots of Coleus Foshkoli. These extracts
are widely used in India as folk medicines and it is a traditional
digestive remedy. Moreover these plant is extensively cultivated in
Southern India and it helps to lower blood pressure dilates in the
blood vessels. Coleus Forshkoli 10% Extract which is concerted to be
a good Heart tonic. Coleus forskohlii is also known as ‘Plectranthus
barbatus' and ‘Indian Coleus’. These offered herb contains an active
ingredient called forskolin. Accessible in hygienic packaging, our
Coleus Forskohlii Extract is safe to consume. Forskohlii contains
high amount of Forskolin that includes deactylforskolin, 9deoxyforskolin, 1, 9-deoxyforskolin, and 1, 9-dideoxy-7deacetylforskolin. It is also available in the form of supplements and
offers many health benefits. Coleus Forskohlii helps in weight loss.
It has the aptitude to break down stored fat. It can also constrain
the synthesis of adipose tissue. The use of herb upsurges thyroid
hormone production and thereby recovers metabolism.

Centella Extract
Valued as a consistent manufacturer and supplier, we offer our
customers with high quality of Centella Extract. These extracts are
known as Centella pennywort or Indian pennywort or Gotu Kola
which is a herbaceous, frost-tender perennial plant in the flowering
plant family apiaceae, subfamily mackinlayoideae. It is a mild
adaptogen and has been used as a medicinal herb for thousands of
years in India, where it is frequently used in antiaging extract
preparations for the skin. Centella is used for burns, poor circulation
that can lead to varicose veins (venous insufficiency), scars, stretch
marks, and many other conditions. Centella contains certain
chemicals that seem to decrease inflammation and also decrease
blood pressure in veins. It also seems to increase collagen
production, which is important for wound healing.

